

Monday, 8th February 2021

Dear Children/Parents and Carers,

I hope that you have all had a good weekend and were able to go out for a walk in the snow. I wonder how many of you built a snowman. Well if you didn't, there may still be time to do it this week, if the snow stays with us.

When you access your learning this week, please can I remind you to say "hello" or write a message on J2E message when you log on to J2E to download your work. This will let your teacher know that you are safe and well and then they can tick you off on their class register.

We know that you have all been working very hard and we have been looking at ways to show you how clever with think you are. There is an exciting new addition to our J2E platform which enables us to give you a J2E star. This is like the certificates we would have given you, if we were all in school.

On the home page (J2Launch) you will find an icon called J2Stars which looks like this:



When you click on here you will be able to see the stars that you have been awarded and what they have been awarded for. So don't forget to check to see how many you have got!

As you are all having individual meetings with your teachers on a Monday now, we have decided that we will not be holding Learner Conferences as well this term. Please remember

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk











that if you haven't already booked a weekly meeting, you can email the school Office <a href="mailto:admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk">admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk</a> and they will arrange one for you.

Tuesday, 9<sup>th</sup> February is Internet Safety Day. I have attached a booklet to help you think about how you can keep safe whilst using the internet. Please try and make sure you read it to remind you and to give you some important information.

I hope that you all have a good week and stay very safe. Don't forget that next week 15<sup>th</sup> – 19<sup>th</sup> February is half term, so your teachers will not be putting any work on J2E. It is time for you all to have a break from your learning and enjoy a week of holiday activities with your family. Home learning will recommence on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> February.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Gill Marrion Headteacher